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Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2002 11:44 AM 

Subject: NEW ANNUAL SERVICE REMINDER POSTCARDS 

 

Dear Aquathin Dealer OnLine and Splash Member; 
 

 

 

  
NEW !!  Attached herewith is the new Annual Service Reminder postcard....bigger, brighter and 

better at getting your customer's attention versus ordinary junk mail.   The Annual Service 

Reminder is a FREE service provided by Aquathin Corp.(and only Aquathin does this) mailed to 

each and every Aquathin Customer whose warranty card(s) have been submitted to us and 

entered into our Customer Databank.  This is an annual mailing sent normally one month in 

advance of the anniversary of the date of installation. 
  
Further, in several states such as Florida, it is law that the end user receive notification for 

scheduled maintenance to assure proper operation.  Aquathin assists Dealers by providing this 

service...although it is a great idea if the Dealer sends notifications as well. 
  
Included in the Annual Service Reminder are the two new websites and bolded notice that only 

genuine authorized Aquathin components will maintain their warranty. 
  
Enjoy ! 
  
Warmest regards to all, 
  
FOR THE BEST TASTE IN LIFE 
Think Aquathin..AquathinK !! 
Celebrating our 22nd birthday in 2002 !!! 
(visit the allnew http://www.aquathin.com) 
  
"Alfie" 
Alfred J. Lipshultz, President 
  
P.S. "Splash NewsBulletins", "Forum Q & A" and "Allergic Reaction" are a FREE service to all 
Authorized Aquathin Dealers and their clients. 
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